Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼





AGM 2020: Registration REOPEN

Dear ECPC Members,

Due to technical problems we are reopening the registration. You can submit your registration until Friday, 20th November 2020, 20:00 CET.

We have arranged a dry run to help familiarize yourselves with the functionality of the platform and we invite you to join us for a couple of minutes from now until 18:00 CET to connect to the platform. All members that registered received details to connect, if you can't find this email, please contact Paula Kenny (paula.kenny@ecpc.org) to assist you.

November 2020

21

REGISTER

AGM DOCUMENTS

SIGNING IN

Device and Browser Compatibility

For optimal experience, the following are the recommended devices and browsers that

Recommended devices and browsers:

- Desktop or laptop running Windows 10 or macOS 10.15 (Chrome, Microsoft Edge 2020, Firefox)
- Tablet or phone running Android 9 or later (Chrome, Microsoft Edge 2020)

For members using iOS devices and/or Safari browser:

- You may still watch the webcast of the proceedings but would be required to open the Zoom app if you want to ask questions to the panel via video call.
- To ensure compatibility, please update your browser to the latest version. Please consider using another browser or device if you are having problems viewing the webcast.

Kind regards,
Kathi Apostolidis
ECPC President



Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are an ECPC Member.

Our mailing address is:

European Cancer Patient Coalition
Rue Montoyer 40
Brussels 1000
Belgium

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

Subscribe Past Issues an Cancer Patient Coalition Rue Montoyer 40 - Brussels 1000 - Belgium Translate ▼